
BACK TO SCHOOL ASSISTANCE 
 

 The Chokio-Alberta School is delighted to announce 

that an anonymous donation has been given to help families 

pay for school supplies and clothing for this coming school 

year. If your family is in need of assistance to purchase these 

items, please fill out the form below and return to the C-A 

School office before August 16th.  

 
 
Child’s Name________________________________ 
 
Grade_______________  
 
Please mark the items that are needed 
 
______ School Supplies 
 
______ Backpack 
 
______ School Clothes Size_______ 
 
______ Tennis Shoes  Size_______ 
 


